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Defense Counsel of Rhode Island Elects MG+M's 
Matthew Giardina to its Board of Directors

June 22, 2021

MG+M is pleased to announce that the Defense Counsel of Rhode Island (DCRI) has elected partner Matthew 
Giardina to its Board of Directors.

DCRI is Rhode Island's association of attorneys defending the interests of businesses and individuals in civil litigation. 
Members of DCRI include attorneys engaged in private practice, corporate counsel, and insurance company counsel. 
DCRI's mission is to enhance the skills, effectiveness, and professionalism of civil defense attorneys through the 
provision of resources, continuing legal education, and opportunities for collegiality. DCRI is committed to advancing 
the interests of the civil defense bar and their clients. DCRI advocates for improvements in the civil justice system 
and a balanced litigation environment.

To learn more about DCRI, please visit https://defensecounselri.org/. For more information about Matt Giardina, 
please see https://www.mgmlaw.com/matthew-giardina.
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